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“Virtue, Knowledge, Advancement”

Organized by the Eastern Mediterranean 
University (EMU) Graduate Relations 
and Career Research Directorate (MIKA), 
in collaboration with academicians and 
experts at EMU as well as the Cyprus 
Turkish Chamber of Industry and the 
Cyprus Turkish Chamber of Commerce, 
the 6th “International Career Week” and 
“Career Fair” commenced on Monday, 
the 12th of March 2018. The opening 

speeches of the event commenced at 
10:00 at the Mustafa Afşin Ersoy Hall.

Student interest towards the “International 
Career Week” opening ceremony featuring 
world famous designer of the Apple 
logo Rob Janoff as main speaker a result 
of an EMU-MIKA and EMU Faculty 
Communication, Department of of Visual 
Arts and Visual Communication Design 

collaboration was high. Speaking at the 
opening, Cyprus Turkish Chamber of 
Commerce Vice President Mehmet Eziç 
provided information about the chamber 
highlighting that they are very happy to be 
supporting the Career Week and Career Fair. 

Cyprus Turkish Chamber of Industry 
President Candan Avunduk thanked 
everyone for their participation in the event, 

providing information about the chamber. 
Laying emphasis on the importance of such 
events in terms of the promotion of Turkish 
Cypriot goods and companies, Avunduk 
noted that creating a sustainable economy 
is dependent on production and exportation. 
Indicating that the Cyprus Turkish 
Chamber of Industry values collaboration 
between industry and universities, Avunduk 
extended her thanks to EMU. >>p.2

Rector of Eastern Mediterranean 

University Prof. Dr. Necdet Osam paid 

a visit to Minister of Health Dr. Filiz 

Besim on Thursday, 8 March 2018. 

Highlighting the importance of the 

collaboration between state organs and 

universities, Dr. Filiz Besim added that 

collaborations as such will take our 

country to further achievements. Dr. 

Besim also put forth that their ministry 

will be working in close collaboration 

with EMU for the internship practices 

of students of Health Sciences 

Faculty at state health units. Dr. 

Besim stressed the importance and 

meaning of EMU for herself and 

stated that EMU is a success story 

for the Turkish Cypriot community. 

Rector of EMU Prof. Dr. Necdet 

Osam talked about the difficulties 

encountered by university students in 

benefiting from health services and 

put forth that the university is ready 

to contribute to the development of a 

possible solution to the said problem. 

Highlighting the importance of state 

support and contribution for EMU, 

Prof. Dr. Osam invited the support of 

the Ministry of Health in this respect. 

Among those present in the said visit 

were Vice Rector for Academic Affairs 

Prof. Dr. Hüseyin Özkaramanlı and 

Acting Director of Public Relations 

and Press Office Murat Aktuğralı. 

6TH EMU INTERNATIONAL CAREER WEEK 
COMMENCES WITH PRESENTATION FROM 

APPLE LOGO DESIGNER ROB JANOFF

EMU RECTOR VISITS 
MINISTER OF HEALTH 

DR. FİLİZ BESİM
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Famagusta Mayor İsmail Arter noted 

that the event is a meaningful one for 

Famagusta and the TRNC, highlighting 

that participation is increasing every year. 

EMU Rector Prof. Dr. Necdet 

Osam expressed his gratitude to all 

participants highlighting that they 

will be hosting many important guests 

during Career Week. Stating that they 

are very happy to be hosting world 

famous designer Rob Janoff today, 

Prof. Dr. Osam emphasized his desire 

that everyone’s experiences during 

Career Week will be internalized.

In his speech TRNC Minister of 

Labour and Social Security Zeki Çeler 

noted that as an EMU graduate he 

recognizes what the students feel before 

proceeding to talk about his career path. 

Providing advice for students Çeler 

stated “After graduation, never give 

up. Don’t be afraid of trying. Some 

things may be difficult but never stop 

pursuing your dreams and passion”.

After the opening speeches Rob Janoff 

came together with EMU students 

delivering a talk titled “A Career in 

Design: Turning Opportunities into 

Success”. Janoff emphasized that he is 

very happy to be at EMU, thanking those 

who presented him this opportunity. 

During the talk Janoff touched upon the 

design process of Apple’s logo, how the 

logo came to existence, its development 

process and the meaning behind it 

being bitten into. At the end of the talk, 

EMU Rector Prof. Dr. Osam presented 

Janoff a silver plate whilst Vice Rector 

Prof. Dr. Cem Tanova presented him 

a unique Cypriot Lefkara board in 

appreciation of his contributions to 

the Career Week. The event ended 

after a question and answer session.

6TH EMU INTERNATIONAL CAREER WEEK 
COMMENCES WITH PRESENTATION FROM 

APPLE LOGO DESIGNER ROB JANOFF
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Organized by the Eastern Mediterranean 

University (EMU) Graduate Relations and

Career Research Directorate (MIKA), in 

collaboration with the Cyprus Turkish 

Chamber of Industry and the Cyprus 

Turkish Chamber of Commerce, “6th 

International Career Fair” commenced at 

EMU Lala Mustafa Pasa Sports Center 

at 10:00 a.m. on Wednesday, the 14th of 

March 2018. Hosting the stands of leading 

private sector companies both from our 

country and Turkey, the fair offered 

numerous internship and recruitment 

possibilities for the participants.

Among those present at the opening 

ceremony were Mayor of Nicosia 

Turkish Municipality Mehmet Harmancı, 

Undersecretary of the Turkish Embassy in 

Nicosia Yasin Temizkan, President of EMU 

Board of Trustees İlker Edip, Member of 

EMU Board of Trustees Recai Ergün, 

EMU Rector Prof. Dr. Necdet Osam, 

Vice Rector for International Affairs and 

Promotion Prof. Dr. Cem Tanova, Vice 

Rector for Administrative and Technical 

Affairs Prof. Dr. Özgür Eren, the Cyprus 

Turkish Chamber of Industry Vice 

President Atilla Süren, the Cyprus Turkish 

Chamber of Commerce Vice President 

Semral Erel, Director of EMU-MIKA 

Derviş Ekşici, academicians and students 

from EMU and Famagusta community. 

“The Fair will Offer Internship 

and Employment Opportunities for 

Students”

Following a moment of silence and the 

national anthem, Vice President of the 

Cyprus Turkish Chamber of Industry 

Atilla Süren expressed his organisation’s 

pleasure in participating in the 6th 

Career Fair. Providing information about 

himself and the Chamber of Industry, 

Süren also touched upon the importance 

of internship practice for students’ 

career development. At the end of his 

speech,  Süren  wished all participants a 

successful fair. Vice Chair of the Cyprus 

Turkish Chamber of Commerce and EMU 

Business and Economics Faculty student 

Semral Erel thanked all participating 

firms and students. Stating that the fair 

creates huge opportunities for students, 

Erel also put forth that the community 

should encourage entrepreneurship. 

Providing various recommendations for 

students, Erel expressed her hope that 

the collaboration between the private 

sector and EMU continues. >>p.4

EMU HOSTED 6TH INTERNATIONAL 
CAREER FAIR 
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“EMU is a World University”

Rector of EMU Prof. Dr. Necdet Osam 

congratulated the stakeholders and 

participants who contributed to the 

organisation of the 6th International 

Career Fair. Stating that as a world 

university, EMU has been offering all 

possibilities to contribute to the economic 

development of the country, Prof. Dr. 

Osam added that the university is taking 

firm steps towards its targets within the 

scope of its vision. Prof. Dr. Osam also 

put forth that the university is hosting 

70 prominent participants from different 

countries with the aim of expanding 

students’ vision and their integration with 

the international community. Prof. Dr. 

Osam concluded his speech by stating 

that both the Mayor of Nicosia Turkish 

Municipality Mehmet Harmancı and Vice 

Chair of the Cyprus Turkish Chamber of 

Commerce Semral Erel are from EMU 

and a part of the EMU family, indicating 

that graduates of EMU always achieve 

success in their professional lives. 

“Students Should Always Have a 

Part-time Job”

Mayor of Nicosia Turkish Municipality 

Mehmet Harmancı also delivered a 

speech in which he highlighted the 

meaning of the 6th International Career 

Fair, the opening ceremony of which 

coincides with the passing day of world 

famous scientist Stephen Hawking. 

Addressing the students, Harmancı put 

forth that career is a journey and that life 

begins only after the completion of the 

university studies. Recommending the 

students to think carefully about choosing 

the right path and, at the same time, learn 

from their experiences, Harmancı stated 

that he is a graduate of EMU Business 

and Economics Faculty, Political Science 

and International Relations Department. 

At the end of his speech, Harmancı 

recommended all students to work on a 

part-time basis during their student years. 

Following the opening speeches, the 

6th International Career Fair’s official 

opening took place and over 140 local and 

international firms met with participants. 

Participants’ Comments 

 

Kıvanç ŞAHİN – Kaya Artemis Hotel 

Human Resources Personnel 

We took part in the Career Fair before. 

I believe the organisation is extremely 

beneficial for students. We both explain 

ourselves to students and promote 

the possibilities we offer. Having a 

large number of firms at the same 

place is for the students’ advantage.

 

Nadire SEVİNDİK -  Turkish Airlines 

Marketing Representative

I believe the fair will be of the 

students’ benefit. We had a chance 

to explain them how they can apply 

for a position in Turkish Airlines as 

well as our conditions. Students both 

received information about us and 

made career plans at an environment 

where hundreds of firms displayed 

information about their possibilities.

 

Levent AK- Student at Gastronomy 

and Culinary Arts Department 

I really liked the organisation and 

found it useful for us as we had 

a chance to get to know different 

firms operating within the TRNC.

 

Berru SALLABAŞOĞULLARI- 

Student of Industrial Engineering 

This is my first time at the fair and I 

really enjoy being here. I find it really 

useful for students as we have a chance 

to discover different employment 

opportunities and plan  our careers. 

We also received valuable information 

about different firms. I hope the event 

continues during the coming years. 

İbrahim ISAH –Computer 

Engineering Master’s Student 

After completing my undergraduate 

studies in Nigeria, I came to EMU 

for my postgraduate studies. EMU 

is a really beautiful university and 

through this organisation, I once again 

witnessed the opportunities EMU 

offers for its students. The fair is an 

important event for the students in 

getting to know different companies 

and their employment opportunities and 

application conditions. I also gathered 

information regarding internship 

opportunities at different companies. 

Akan OZA- Oza Coffee General 

Coordinator

We participated in the Career Fair 

before. I find it really useful for 

students. While promoting our brand 

we also provide career opportunities 

for students. The fair is an important 

means in finding different employment 

opportunities and for career planning.

EMU HOSTING 6th INTERNATIONAL 
CAREER FAIR 

Kıvanç ŞAHİN

Berru SALLABAŞOĞULLARI

Akan OZA
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A collaboration protocol was signed by 
the Eastern Mediterranean University 
(EMU) and the Famagusta Municipality 
on Monday, the 5th of March 2018. 
The collaboration protocol was signed 
at 09:00 in the Famagusta Municipality 
Assembly Room by EMU Rector 
Prof. Dr. Necdet Osam and Famagusta 
Mayor İsmail Arter. Also present 
during the signature ceremony were 
EMU Vice Rector for Administrative 
and Technical Affairs Prof. Dr. Özgür 

Eren, Rector’s Coordinator Asst. Prof. 
Dr. Arif Akkeleş, Public Relations 
and Press Office Director (a.) Murat 
Aktuğralı and members of press.

A World University in a Historical 
Town 
Speaking at the signature ceremony, 
EMU Rector Prof. Dr. Necdet Osam 
expressed his happiness regarding 
signing the collaboration protocol 
with revered Famagusta Mayor İsmail 

Arter. Indicating that EMU and the 
Famagusta Municipality have carried 
out many projects based on goodwill 
rather than signed agreements, Prof. Dr. 
Osam emphasized his belief that the 
collaboration between the two parties 
will further progress whilst valuing 
civic involvement: “It has been a long 
time since EMU stopped being a local 
university. It is now a respected world 
university. EMU has increased the 
service it provides to the community and 

its institutions. It is of the utmost value 
that our world university is located in this 
historical town and that the university 
provides the Famagusta Municipality 
important services and support.”

“EMU is the TRNC’s Most Rooted 
University”
Famagusta Mayor İsmail Arter stated 
that EMU is the most rooted university 
not only in Famagusta but in the whole 
country. Underlining that there is always 
collaboration between EMU and the 
Famagusta Municipality Mayor Arter 
relayed his belief that the new protocol 
will be beneficial to both Famagusta 
and the country. Mayor Arter concluded 
by thanking EMU Rector Prof. Dr. 
Necdet Osam, his team and everyone 
who contributed to the protocol that 
will cover a lot of ground including in-
service training that the municipality 
requires being provided by EMU.  

EMU Will Meet the Requirements for 
Qualified Personnel 
The protocol involves EMU providing 
in-service training for the Famagusta 
Municipality, increasing the education 
and capacity of employees, meeting the 
qualified personnel requirement of the 
sector, support for all social and cultural 
activities of the Famagusta Municipality 
and the exchange of information and 
experience in mutually relevant areas. 

Eastern Mediterranean University 

Rector Prof. Dr. Necdet Osam received 

Iran Religious Leader Ayetullah Ali 

Hamaneyi’s Representative for Student 

Affairs Hojat Al-İslam Mohammad 

Ali Nezamzadeh at 5:30 p.m. on 

Monday, 12 March 2018. During the 

visit of Nezamzadeh, who is in the 

Turkish Republic of Northern Cyprus 

with the aim of monitoring EMU’s 

Iran Student Association’s elections, 

Vice Rector for International Affairs 

and Promotion Prof. Dr. Cem Tanova 

was also present.  Expressing his 

pleasure in hosting Nezamzadeh in 

EMU, Prof. Dr. Osam  stated that the 

collaboration between Iran and EMU 

will continue as usual. Nezamzadeh 

thanked EMU Rector Prof. Dr. Necdet 

Osam and his team for their hospitality 

and added that students from Iran 

are extremely pleased with EMU. At 

the end of the visit Prof. Dr. Osam 

presented Nezamzadeh a traditional 

Cypriot frame made of Lefkara lace. 

COLLABORATION PROTOCOL SIGNED BY 
EMU AND FAMAGUSTA MUNICIPALITY 

IRAN RELIGIOUS 
REPRESENTATIVE 

VISITED EMU 
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Prospective doctors at the Eastern 
Mediterranean University (EMU) Dr. Fazıl 
Küçük Medicine Faculty took their first 
steps towards their careers by wearing their 
white coats at a 14th of March Medicine Day 
event. A wreath was placed on to the Atatürk 
bust located in the EMU Atatürk Square by 
EMU Dr. Fazıl Küçük Medicine Faculty 
Dean Prof. Dr. Nahide Gökçora, academic 
personnel and students on Wednesday the 
14th of March 2018 at 09:30. A White Coat 
Wearing Ceremony / Honor and High-Honor 
Certificate Ceremony took place at the Rauf 
Raif Denktaş Culture and Congress Center 
at 14:00. The ceremony commenced with a 
moment of silence and the national anthem. 
This was followed by the screening of a Dr. 
Fazıl Küçük Medicine Faculty promotional 
film and a musical recital by EMU Faculty 
of Education, Department of Fine Arts 
Education, Music Teaching Academic Staff 
Members Makka Rothery and Dilşad Asadova.

“You Will Be Students for Life”
Salih Çanlar and Fadilah Ahmed delivered 
speeches on behalf of EMU Dr. Fazıl Küçük 
Medicine Faculty first year students. EMU 
Dr. Fazıl Küçük Medicine Faculty Dean Prof. 
Dr. Nahide Gökçora addressed the students 
stating that they started their profession the 

day that they stepped into the faculty.  Noting 
that wearing a white coat means signing 
an invisible agreement, Prof Dr. Gökçora 
described those who sign this agreement as 
agreeing to do all they can to ease the pain of 
other individuals, to be a student throughout 
their lives in order to follow rapid scientific 
developments in the field and to promise to 
work in order to remove factors that lead to 
bad health with the realization that preventing 
illnesses is more important than treating them. 
Prof Dr. Gökçora went on to state: “This white 
coat will provide you the opportunity to earn 
the respect, gratitude and blessing of others. 
Saving lives and helping people who require 
it will make you happy. Sensing the gratitude 
in the eyes of a masked child, the tongue of 
an old woman or the screams of a new baby 
will be an indescribably positive feeling. 

“We Will Reach a High Place in the Field”
EMU’s Vice Rector for Academic Affairs 
Prof. Dr. Hüseyin Özkaramanlı started his 
speech by wishing all medical staff a happy 
14th of March Medicine Day. Prof. Dr. 
Özkaramanlı proceeded to state that despite 
being founded only six years ago the EMU 
Dr. Fazıl Küçük Medicine Faculty has 
achieved great success. Prof. Dr. Özkaramanlı 
underlined that the university’s medicine 

program was featured on the World Directory 
of Medical Schools and that EMU students 
can apply for the United States Medical 
Licensing Examination (USMLE) with 
Educational Commission for Foreign Medical 
Graduates (ECFMG) certificates, therefore 
they can specialize in the USA. Stating that 
they are proud to be graduating their first 
students this year, Prof. Dr. Özkaramanlı 
emphasized that they will bring the EMU Dr. 
Fazıl Küçük Medicine Faculty to a high place 
in a field which is globally very competitive.

First Step towards Becoming a Doctor
At the White Coat Ceremony that took place 
after the opening speeches, the medicine 
students took their first steps towards their 
professions. A presentation titled “Innovations 
in Cardiac Surgery” was delivered by world-
famous heart surgeon Ordinarius Professor 
Dr. Afksendiyos Kalangos, founder of the 
Kalangos Foundation and the humanitarian 
association “Hearts for all”. Following the 
presentation students were awarded their 
honor and high honor certificates for the 
2017-2018 Academic Year. After messages 
were delivered by faculty graduates, the 
event ended with a guitar perfomance 
by EMU Dr. Fazıl Küçük Medicine 
Faculty student Seba Beter and a cocktail. 

EMU DR. FAZIL KÜÇÜK MEDICINE 
FACULTY CELEBRATES MEDICINE DAY
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Eastern Mediterranean University 
(EMU) Faculty of Education 
hosted İbrahim Yıldırım within the 

scope of “6th International Career 
Week” events organized by the 
EMU Alumni Communication 

and Career Research Directorate, 
precious academicians and experts.

İbrahim Yıldırım who has been 
teaching in Yeşilyurt village from 
Tokat province in Turkey is known 
with his project on transforming 
mathematics from abstract to concrete 
concepts. Being deemed worthy of 
the “Innovativeness in Education” 
award in 2013, İbrahim Yıldırım 
created a learning environment 
where students are able to create, 
touch or experience abstract concepts 
of mathematics by using materials 
made from wood, foam and plastic. 
Yıldırım shared his own experiences 
with the teacher candidates who 
are currently studying in EMU. 

By stating that transferring 
mathematical operations into a concrete 
concept is the most meaningful and 
memorable way of learning, İbrahim 

Yıldırım mentioned that students are 
learning in a more effective and a 
fast way with the concrete concepts 
by touching and playing games. On 
the other hand, Yıldırım said that, 
with the Math Playground, they are 
able to teach mathematics to children 
without putting stress on them.

According to Yıldırım, having a way of 
thinking similar to the students plays an 
important role. By showing total of 50 
toys created by the children, Yıldırım 
stated that students can achieve 
everything with appropriate guidance.

İbrahim Yıldırım answered the 
questions of the teacher candidates 
at the end of his speech. The 
sessions ended with the presentation 
of a thank you plaque to İbrahim 
Yıldırım by Eastern Mediterranean 
University Education Faculty 
Dean Prof. Dr. Ülker Vancı Osam.

MATH PLAYGROUND DESIGNER 
İBRAHİM YILDIRIM IN EMU

Eastern Mediterranean University and 
the Turkish Airlines jointly organised 
a seminar titled “Let Your New Office 
Have a View of the Clouds” for pilot 
candidates at Mustafa Afşin Ersoy Hall. 
Turkish Airlines Human Resources, 
Pilot Education and Recruitment 
Chief Feyza Sofu and Turkish Airlines 
Human Resources, Pilot Education and 
Recruitment Specialist Abdülkerim Akyol 

presented information in the seminar 
which attracted high student interest. 

“Becoming a Pilot is Not a Dream”
Providing information on the history of 
the Turkish Airlines, Chief Feyza Sofu 
talked about the pilot academy program. 
Sofu also added that 24,000 staff 
members work for the Turkish Airlines 
and a total of 3280 personnel work at 

the international offices of the same 
airline. Sofu put forth that as a reputable 
airline company receiving numerous 
awards, the Turkish Airlines is inviting 
applications from young pilots. Sofu 
went on to state “the Turkish Airlines 
has been named as the best airline of 
Europe for multiple times. The airline 
undertakes many civic involvement 
projects as well as sponsorship. 

Becoming a pilot is definitely not a 

dream. We are awaiting for applications 

from EMU students.” The seminar then 

continued with a promotional film of 

the Turkish Airlines, interviews with 

the graduates of 2012 pilot academy 

and a question-answer session. The 

event came to a close after a prize draw. 

TURKISH AIRLINES MEETS WITH FUTURE PILOTS 
FROM EMU 
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Education expert Süleyman Beledioğlu  delivered a seminar titled “How can you be more successful and benefit from the new exam system?” at a number of 
education institutions in Gaziantep from the 12th to the 14th of March 2018 within the scope of EMU’s Promotional Activities. A promotional presentation on 

EMU was delivered before the seminar by EMU Adana Liasion Office personnel Giray Asutay. 

University promoted by EMU Elazığ representative Mehmet Özcan at a stand set up for the Unilook Promotion Days.

EMU Faculty of Education, Department of Fine Arts Education Academic Staff Member Aleksandr Zabolotkov came together with students in Trakya at a 
range of education seminars between the 13th and 15th of March 2018.

Our university was represented by İstanbul Liasion Office personnel Emrah Sarıiz at the Sakarya University Promotion Days on the 15th and 16th of March 
2018.

EMU Samsun Liasion Office personnel Tan İskele representing our university at a stand set up in the TED Samsun College Promotion Fair on the 14th of March 
2018.

THIS WEEK IN TURKEY’S PROMOTION
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The Eastern Mediterranean University 
(EMU) International Office operating 
under the Vice Rector’s Office for 
International Affairs and Promotion 
organized a Moroccan Night at which 
EMU students had an unforgettable 
time. The Moroccan Night that took 
place at the Rauf Raif Denktaş Culture 
and Congress Center was attended by 
EMU’s Vice Rector for International 
Affairs and Promotion Prof. Dr. Cem 

Tanova. The famous Jemaa el-Fnaa 
Square located in Marrakesh was 
recreated at the entrance of the congress 
center. This square is home to a number 
of performances with monkeys and 
snakes that aim to attract the attention 
of tourists. A Moroccan student 
recreated one of these snake dance 
performances garnering a great deal 
of attention. Traditional games were 
played and art portraying Morocco’s 

weather which allows four seasons 
to be witnessed in different regions 
throughout the year was exhibited.

“Thanks to EMU for this 
magnificent night”
Speaking at the event, Moroccan Student 
Society President Mehdi Fanan thanked 
the university’s Moroccan students 
for their interest in the event and the 
EMU Rector’s Office for the resources 

they provide. Fanan continued to 
indicate that the night would showcase 
the beautiful culture and traditions 
of Morocco. The event featured 
musical performances by two bands 
(Sardaousse and Zac) comprising of 
Moroccan students and a cocktail upon 
the conclusion of the performances. 
The night was also attended by 
Nabiha Ghiati, famous Moroccan 
fashion designer of local clothes.  

The Eastern Mediterranean University 

(EMU) International Office operating 

under the Vice Rector’s Office for 

International Affairs and Promotion 

organized a Lebanese Night at which 

EMU students had an unforgettable time. 

The event which was attended by over 

700 students aimed to showcase the 

beauty and culture of Lebanon. The event 

which took place at the Rauf Raif Denktaş 

Culture and Congress Hall commenced 

with a cocktail party followed by stage 

performances, surprise entertainment 

and a gift draw.  Music at the event 

was provided by the group “Soundz 

Good”. EMU Vice Rector’s Office for 

International Affairs and Promotion 

Coordinator Ozan Süleyman İnamlık was 

also amongst those present at the event.

MOROCCAN NIGHT AT EMU 

MAGNIFICENT LEBANESE NIGHT IN EMU
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Within the scope of the Eastern 
Mediterranean University Community 
Involvement Center’s civic involvement 
projects, a blood donation organisation 
and an informative seminar were 
organised by Genesis IMC Agency 
operating under EMU Communication 
Faculty in collaboration with the 
North Cyprus Turkish Crescent.
 
The event with the theme “Blood Donation: 
Not an Emergency but a Continuity” took 

place at the EMU Atatürk Square between 
5 and 9 March 2018. Along with the 
blood donation campaign, an informative 
seminar aiming to highlight and stress 
the importance of blood donation was 
held at EMU Mustafa Afşin Ersoy Hall. 
The speaker at the seminar was the 
Turkish Crescent, Adana Branch Regional 
Director Zeliha Ertunç, who provided 
information on the mission and vision of 
the Turkish and North Cyprus Crescent. 
Ertunç also touched upon the important 

points to be taken into consideration 
by the blood donors. Stating that those 
wishing to donate blood should not have 
cancer, Hepatitis B, Hepatitis C and AIDS, 
Ertunç also added that a person wishing to 
donate blood should have the minimum 
weight of 50 kgs. Stressing the fact that 

awareness on blood donation should be 

raised, Ertunç put forth that compared to 

developed countries, the number of blood 

donors both in Turkey and the TRNC is 

relatively low. At the end of the seminar, 

Ertunç invited everyone to donate blood. 

Taking place under the organisation of 
the Eastern Mediterranean University 
Social and Cultural Activities 
Directorate, the longest-running theatre 
show of the United States of America 
“Shear Madness” will be staged at 
Eastern Mediterranean University. 
Having qualified as the Guinness Book 
of World Records’ longest-running 
play in the history of the U.S., “Shear 
Madness” also has the quality of being 
the only comedy show receiving the 
Charlie Chaplin Comedy Award. 

Having been adapted to the Turkish 
Theatre by Tiyatrokare, the show will 

be staged in an interactive format 
at Rauf Raif Denktaş Culture and 
Congress Center at 7:30 p.m. on 
Wednesday, 21 March 2018. The show 
which will be will be taking place 
under the directorship of Nedim Saban 
will be performed by famous theatre 
thespians Melek Baykal, Veysel 
Diker, Ebru Saçar, Özgür Yetkinoğlu, 
Cem Güler and Jess Molho.
 
Mobile Phones will be Kept On
During the performance of the show, 
the audience will both witness the 
details of the events taking place at 
the hairstyling saloon and join the 

show. The audience’s questions will 
help solve the murder which takes 
place at the said saloon. The decor 
designer of the show, during which 
the mobile phones will be kept on, 
is Anıl Ateş Işık, lighting designer 
Mustafa Bal, costume designer 
Günnur Çaras, music performance by 
Çağatay Kehribar and Bülent Güven 
from Flört Group, and choreography 
by Ayşegül Sünnetçioğlu. Depending 
on the questions asked, the show 
is staged in a different way every 
night. “Shear Madness”  has 
been running at the theatre in 
Boston since its premier in 1979.

A MEANINGFUL ORGANISATION BY EMU PUBLIC 
RELATIONS AND ADVERTISING DEPARTMENT 
AND THE NORTH CYPRUS TURKISH CRESCENT 

RECORD BREAKING COMEDY 
“SHEAR MADNESS” TO BE 

STAGED IN EMU

This Week’s Academic Publications Source: Web of Science                                                                                         

Faculty of Engineering
1 - Xiangjie Chen, Yuehong Su, Devrim Aydin, 
Yate Ding, Shihao Zhang, David Reay, and Saffa 
Riffat. “A Novel Evaporative Cooling System 
with a Polymer Hollow Fibre Spindle.” Applied 
Thermal Engineering (2018):665-667.

2 - Saeed Khorram, and Mustafa Ergil. “Spatio-
temporal scaling effects on longshore sediment 
transport pattern along the nearshore zone.” 
Estuarine, Coastal and Shelf Science (2018):87-
102.

3 - Hasila Jarimi, Devrim Aydin, Yanan Zhang, 
Yate Ding, Omar Ramadan, Xiangjie Chen, 
Auwal Dodo, Zafer Utlu, and Saffa Riffat. 
“Materials characterization of innovative 
composite materials for solar-driven 
thermochemical heat storage (THS) suitable for 
building application.” International Journal of 
Low-Carbon Technologies (2018):30-42.

4 - Amirsalar Khandan, Neriman Ozada, Saeed 
Saber-Samandari, and Mazyar Ghadiri Nejad. 

“On the mechanical and biological properties 
of bredigite-magnetite (Ca7MgSi4O16-Fe3O4) 
nanocomposite scaffolds.” Ceramics International 
44, no. 3 (2018): 3141-3148.

5 - Alireza Rezaei, and Sadra Tahsili. “Urban 
Vulnerability Assessment Using AHP.” Advances 
in Civil Engineering (2018).

Faculty of Business & Economics
1 - Salih Katircioglu, and Setareh Katircioglu. 

“Testing the role of fiscal policy in the 
environmental degradation: the case of 
Turkey.” Environmental Science and Pollution 
Research(2018): 5616-5630.

2 - Emrah  Oney, Gizem Oksuzoglu Guven, 
and Wajid Hussain Rizvi. “The determinants 
of electronic payment systems usage from 
consumers’ perspective.” Economic research-
Ekonomska istraživanja 30, no. 1 (2017): 
394-415.


